
Install location changing for release 4.0 

As of release 4.0 we are changing the default directory away from “Program Files”. Windows Vista has 
forced this issue due to security issues. Now we are loading at the “root” level. The “2020SSI” 
directory will be located directly under your “C:” drive.

The following procedures are only necessary for customers who are loading an upgraded release of 3.x 
to 4.x of PRO or a 3.x to 4.x of SE. If you are upgrading from PRO to SE you will find file transfer 
information at our on-line support help board.

Please click on the following hyperlink for instructions:
http://bend-tech.com/dl/updating_dir..._structure.pdf 
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